
The Teen Job Fair will be held on Saturday, March 18th from 9-12 AM. This will be a great opportunity for both 

high school and college students to apply for summer jobs at the Channahon Park District and other local busi-

nesses in the area. We recommend bringing a resume to the event! 

Saturday, March 18th at 9AM-12PM 

And More! 

  

Location: Arrowhead Community Center 

For more information please email Jackie O’Hara at johara@ChannahonPark.org or call 1-815-467-7275   
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